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Welcome to our Who Needs to Know? update! 

It's a short summary of our current plans, progress, challenges

and prayer points for our community.

Chiara Strmota and Osley Gwese
Corpus Christi Parish Youth Coordinators
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TRENDSETTERS

Progress
This term we have talked about what it means to surrender and give everything to God,
looking at the story of the generous widow. 
On the feast of Christ the King, we spoke about Jesus’ Kingship and prepared for Advent by
making Advent Calendars with a scripture for each day.
At out last youth groups for the year we did some activities to celebrate the incarnation and
made gingerbread houses at trendsetters.
We had a combined youth group picnic on the 15th of December to finish the year off with
some fun, food and water balloon fight. 
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MORNING
BEANS

Morning beans has finished for the year, it has been so wonderful to gather
together throughout the year, for Mass and fellowship, and other events such as

Communio and The Coffee Cup.

YOUNG ADULT EVENTS

END OF YEAR PICNIC



Chiara: My highlight this year was being more deeply welcomed into the parish community.

After volunteering in the parish for 2 years prior it has been such a gift to see the growth and

increase of openness in many students, and to get to know new families more. In any challenges

that there may have been, it was the support, encouragement and joy of the community that

made it easy to keep going.

Osley: This year as Parish Youth Coordinator has been an incredible journey, marked by growth,

connection, and faith. One of the most rewarding highlights has been seeing more teenagers

get involved in our youth group, Trendsetters, with some even inviting their friends to join.

Watching them step out of their comfort zones has been inspiring as they’ve grown in

confidence, formed stronger connections, and deepened their faith. Their willingness to engage

in discussions, participate in activities, and share their faith has impacted the youth group. I’m

genuinely grateful for the trust and support of the families and parish team, which has fostered

this growth.
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We just wanted to say thank you to the amazing Corpus Christi community

for an incredible year. We could not have been able to reach as many

children, young adults and families without the support of the parish and

school communities. We are so grateful to the community, Fr James,

Christopher and everyone who has had some role in our ministry this year.

So to everyone who trusted us with your children at youth group, who

invited someone to an event, who came along to something we ran, prayed

for us, or even just said hello, thank you! 

THANK YOU


